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I support the following bills and they ought to pass: LD 147, 148, 149, 150, 455, 508, 
1052, 1068, 1161, and 1193.  
These bills, among other things, provide for direct popular election of our 
constitutional officers, such as Secretary of State, the Treasurer of State and the 
Attorney General.
Instead of appointed positions as is current practice, we the people would vote for our 
constitutional officers.
I do not support LD 452 which incorporates Rank Choice Voting into the election 
process. It ought not pass. 


